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Voting by mail in Oregon has been a huge success. Any attempt to quash our vote by 

mail system is a direct stab to the heart of American democracy and a crass attempt 

to disenfranchise voters. We must keep our current vote by mail system and continue 

to enfranchise Oregon citizens! Vote NO! Thank you.  


